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31st March 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Families,  

Exciting news- In-House Catering 

We are very excited to announce that from Thursday 1st April, we will no longer be using Dudley 

Catering Services as we will be bringing our catering in-house.  We will be working with a company 

called CMC, which is a consultancy service who work alongside us to support the catering service 

that we provide.   

This change to our catering service will allow us to provide: 

• Better quality food on the plate provided for all pupils,  

• Menus that reflect what the children enjoy eating, 

• Greater variety of good healthy food choices, 

• Flexibility with taster days, theme days and promotions, 

• The launch of our very own Brook kitchen.   

We are very excited to be able to provide our pupils with this opportunity and are confident that 

their will be a significant improvement in the quality of school lunches provided.  Your children will 

come home today with a flyer which shares the new menus on a three-week rota.  The week 

beginning 19th April, will be week 1.  You will be able to order from the new menu from Thursday 1st 

April through ParentPay.   

As we launch our new catering service, we would like to re-brand our Brook kitchen and need your 

help to do this: 

EASTER COMPETITION- BROOK KITCHEN 

Can you think of an exciting name for our school kitchen?  Will it encourage children to try a 

school lunch?  Is it short and snappy so that everyone will remember it?  

The Task: Please design a poster/flyer with your new school kitchen name which will encourage 

others to try our exciting new menus.  It should be eye-catching, colourful, bright and bold.   

The winner of the competition will receive a prize and be invited to the official opening of the new 

kitchen.  Entries can be emailed into: info@brook.dudley.sch.uk or children should bring then into 

school when we return after the Easter holiday.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Faithfully,  

Mrs M Fellows 
Headteacher 
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